
18 Volunteer Gardening Events have opened up the 5 acre cemetery’s 
pathways, making graves accessible both to relatives and visitors 

Our first gardening day in spring 2014 
cleared the overgrown main driveway 
allowing access for deliveries of 
materials and equipment for wall 
renovation.

Overgrown areas preventing 
access to significant graves 
have been cut back, but care 
has been taken to leave 
sufficient dense undergrowth 
for wildlife throughout the 


